
 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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This week in school children have enjoyed taking 

part in a range of activities as part of Children’s 

Mental Health Week. Our children have been 

encouraged to embrace self-awareness and 

explore what it means to them. 

The theme for the week is ‘Know Yourself, Grow 

Yourself’. Our children have enjoyed taking part 

in a range of activities including dancing, guided 

meditation, a Zones of Regulation workshop and 

much more.  

Today in school we celebrated all things number 

as part of the NSPCC Number Day. We were 

really impressed with the outfits on show.  A 

special mention to Samaira, Denis, George and 

Dastan who bravely took part in our TT Rock stars 

Showcase in front of the whole school! Well done 

to you all. £113.31 was raised for this very 

worthy cause. 

Miss Ackroyd  
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NSPCC Number Day 
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‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

 
‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 

Reception: Sofia – a fantastic attitude to her learning 
Year 1:  Dorothy – always trying so hard with her phonics and 
remembering lots of new sounds 
Year 2: Logan – great enthusiasm in PE 
Year 3: Hammad – showing a huge interest in his learning and 
trying his best 
Willow – always trying hard especially in maths! 
Year 4: Kobie – some super contributions in class 
Year 5: Yogita – excellent forest school skills 
Year 6: Olaf – amazing effort in all areas – you are putting in 
all the hard work and making great progress! 

 
Writing Award winners! 

Reception: Mia – good independent writing in provision 
Year 1: Oscar – fantastic writing including finger spaces 
Year 2: Isaac – a brilliant retelling of our class story 
Year 3: Zuzanna – writing an excellent eye-witness report 
about spotting the yellow cat! 
Year 4: Bryson – some fantastic writing creating a suspenseful 
setting  
Year 5: Penny – an excellent fact file in Geography 
Year 6: Musa – superb work on subjunctive conjunctions – 
well done Musa! 
Mikhail – amazing contributions to writing lessons over the 
last two writing pieces. What amazing vocabulary you have!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Well done to 

our top 

attending class 

Reception with 

99.7%!  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 97%  

Well done to St-Mark House of the Week with 

245 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 
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